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Public session on Belfountain Complex next week

	Credit Valley Conservation (CVC) is hosting a public consultation session to present the preferred alternative for the Environmental

Assessment (Class EA) for the Belfountain dam and headpond.

The consultation session will include a presentation and opportunity to speak to staff, ask questions and provide feedback.

It will be next Thursday (March 24) from 6 to 9 p.m. at the west lodge of Caledon Ski Club, 17431 Mississauga Rd.

The presentation will starts at 6:30 p.m.

For more information, visit www.creditvalleyca.ca/bcmp
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